
From: Becky Fernette
To: ETF SMB GIB Feedback
Subject: Exclusion of gender identity benefits
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 12:02:28 PM

Greetings,

On Monday, employees received an email from the University of Wisconsin System HR that the following services
 have again been excluded from participants of the State of Wisconsin Group Health Insurance Program:
1. Surgical Services
c. Procedures, services, and supplies related to surgery and sex hormones associated with gender reassignment.

I would like to know why this exclusion has been reinstated.

Thank you.

Becky J. Fernette
Fennimore, WI
State Employee since 1993
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